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28th November 2018 

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Our Year 2 children have been invited to take part in the Christmas Tree Festival, 

which is being held on Monday 3rd December from 1.30pm – 2.30pm at St Chad’s 

Church. 

As part of the festival our children and other children from local primary schools will 

join in singing Christmas Carols as part of the Christmas service. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 1pm to walk down to St Chad’s returning 

back to school for 3pm.  Please ensure your child has a warm coat and appropriate 

shoes for the walk to church.  

I’m sure all the children will enjoy this festive service. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs J Edwards & Miss C Cernik 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

REPLY SLIP FOR CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL VISIT 

 

Child’s Name:_________________________   Class:___________________ 

I am happy for my child to walk to St Chad’s Church on Monday 3rd December for 

the Christmas Tree Festival. 

Signed:_____________________________________   Date: __________________ 
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